المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة Canadian Bilingual School

This Month at CBS

Bringing Talent to Life

VOL 8 – April 2025 High School

March 27th -April 4th Eid &Spring Break

April 6th
School Resumes

April 6th-30th Reading Month

April 10th Bake Sale

April 10th
G9 Parent workshop
on Graduation Requirements

Dear CBS Community,

It has been a wonderful month at school, filled with learning and celebrations. Eid Mubarak to all, and I hope you are enjoying your break.

As we begin the final quarter of the school year, I would like to remind parents about the importance of being an advocate and support system for their child's education



and overall well-being. We recognize that parents juggle many responsibilities and might need extra support. Should you have any concerns or questions at any time, please feel free to reach out to the school for guidance, clarification, or advice. Your child's classroom teachers, school guidance counselor, vice principal, school social worker, and I are always here to help. We are dedicated to offering both academic and emotional support to you and your child, ensuring a successful year for everyone.



Please ensure that students attend school regularly and avoid lateness and early dismissal, as this directly impacts their academic performance (from 7:30 am till 2:30 pm). Wishing all our students a successful last quarter.

Advice on Study Habits and After-School Support:

To help students excel in their studies, here are some effective study habits:

- Create a Study Schedule: Encourage your child to set aside specific times for studying each day. Consistency is key.
- **Find a Quiet Study Space:** A distraction-free environment can significantly improve concentration and productivity.
- **Take Regular Breaks:** Short breaks during study sessions can help maintain focus and prevent burnout.
- **Stay Organized:** Keeping track of assignments, deadlines, and materials can reduce stress and improve efficiency.

Additionally, attending after-school support sessions can be incredibly beneficial (15 minutes daily 2:30– 2:45 pm). These sessions provide personalized assistance, help clarify doubts, and reinforce learning. Encourage your child to take advantage of these opportunities to enhance their understanding and performance.

Thank you for your continued support,

المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة Canadian Bilingual School

This Month at CBS

Bringing Talent to Life

VOL 8- April 2025
High School

April 17th G6-10 Parent Workshop on Standardized Tests (MAP &I Read Arabic)

April 17th HS Business Fair

April 20-24th Arabic Standardized Test G6-10

April 29 th STEAM Fair & Green Earth day

April 28th Spelling Bee Competition#2

April 27th– 30th Islamic Fair

Re-registration for the academic year 2025-2026

It's the time to secure your child's seat for the new academic year. Our seats are limited and as you know new students registration has begun already. I urge you to re-register your children before all seats are taken. Make sure to pay fees on time to avoid any delay in the registration process.



Report Card

Third Quarter Report Cards

Third Quarter report cards are available on RenWeb. Please check your child's progress and connect with his teachers if you need any further information or follow up. You can schedule a meeting or request a phone call with teachers through HS office secretary.

Best of luck to all students in the last quarter of this year!



Sincerely,
Ms. Gihan Hassan
High School Principal

27 مارس - 4 أبريل: عطلة العيد والربيع

6 أبريل:

استئناف الدراسة

6 - 30 أبريل:

شهر القراءة

10 أبريل:

بيع المخبوزات

10 أبريل:

ورشة عمل لأولياء أمور الصف التاسع حول متطلبات التخرج



المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة Canadian Bilingual School

Mubarak

Bringing Talent to Life

إدخيال الموهية في الحيياة

This Month at CBS

Bringing Talent to Life

VOL 8 – April 2025 High School

أعزائي مجتمع المدرسة الكنديى ثنائية اللغة،

لقد كان شهراً رائعاً في المدرسة، مليئاً بالتعلم والاحتفالات. عيد مبارك للجميع، وآمل أنكم تستمتعون بالإجازة.

مع بداية الربع الأخير من العام الدراسي، أود أن أذكر أولياء الأمور بأهمية دعم أبنائهم أكاديمياً ومعنوياً. نحن ندرك أن أولياء الأمور يتحملون العديد من المسؤوليات وقد يحتاجون إلى دعم إضافي.

إذا كان لديكم أي استفسارات أو تساؤلات، لا تترددوا في التواصل مع المدرسة للحصول على التوجيه أو التوضيح أو النصيحة. إن معلمي الصفوف، ومستشار التوجيه المدرسي، ونائب المدير، والأخصائي الاجتماعي، وأنا، جميعنا هنا لمساعدتكم. نحن ملتزمون بتقديم الدعم الأكاديمي والعاطفي لكم ولأبنائكم لضمان نجاح هذا العام للجميع.



يرجى التأكد من أن الطلاب يحضرون إلى المدرسة بانتظام، وتجنب التأخير أو الخروج المبكر، حيث يؤثر ذلك بشكل مباشر على أدائهم الأكاديمي (من الساعة 7:30 صباحاً حتى 2:30 ظهراً).

نتمنى لجميع طلابنا ربعاً أخيراً ناجحاً.

نصائح للدراسة والدعم بعد المدرسة:

لمساعدة الطلاب على التفوق في دراستهم، إليكم بعض العادات الدراسية الفعالة:

وضع جدول دراسي: شجّعوا أبناءكم على تخصيص أوقات محددة للمذاكرة يومياً. فالاتساق أمر مهم.

اختيار مكان هادئ للدراسة: البيئة الخالية من المشتتات تحسن التركيز والإنتاجية.

أخذ استراحات منتظمة: تساعد الاستراحات القصيرة خلال جلسات المذاكرة على الحفاظ على التركيز وتجنب الإرهاق.

التنظيم: متابعة الواجبات والمواعيد النهائية والمواد الدراسية تقلل من التوتر وتزيد الكفاءة.

بالإضافة إلى ذلك، فإن حضور جلسات الدعم بعد المدرسة (لمدة 15 دقيقة يومياً لكل مادة) مفيد جداً. حيث توفر هذه الجلسات مساعدة فردية، وتوضح المفاهيم، وتعزز التعلم. شجّعوا أبناءكم على الاستفادة من هذه الفرص لتحسين الفهم والأداء.

شكراً لدعمكم المستمر،

17 أبريل:

ورشة عمل لأولياء أمور حول 10-6الصفوف الاختبارات المعيارية واختبار أقرأ MAP) (بالعربية

17 أبريل: معرض الأعمال للمرحلة الثانوية

20 - 24 أبريل: الاختبار المعياري للغة العربية للصفوف 6-10

28 أبريل: مسابقة التهجئة – الجولة الثانية

29 أبريل: معرض العلوم و التكنولوجيا و يوم الأرض الخضراء

> 27 - 30 أبريل: المعرض الإسلامي



المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة Canadian Bilingual School

Bringing Talent to Life

مخبال الموهية في الحيبات

This Month at CBS

Bringing Talent to Life

VOL 8- April 2025
High School

إعادة التسجيل للعام الدراسي 2025-2026

لقد حان الوقت لتأمين مقعد طفلكم للعام الدراسي الجديد. مقاعدنا محدودة، وكما تعلمون فقد بدأ تسجيل الطلاب الجدد بالفعل. أهيب بكم إعادة تسجيل أبنائكم قبل نفاد المقاعد. يرجى التأكد من سداد الرسوم في الوقت المحدد لتجنب أي تأخير في عملية التسجيل.



بطاقات تقرير الربع الثالث

بطاقات تقرير الربع الثالث متاحة الآن على منصة رينويب. يرجى الاطلاع على تقدم أبنائكم والتواصل مع المعلمين إذا كنتم بحاجة إلى أي معلومات إضافية أو متابعة. يمكنكم تحديد موعد أو طلب مكالمة هاتفية مع المعلمين من خلال سكر تيرة مكتب المرحلة الثانوية.





نتمنى لجميع الطلاب التوفيق في الربع الأخير من هذا العام!

مع خالص التحية،

الأستاذة جيهان حسان مديرة المرحلة الثانوية